PUBLIC NOTICE
Notice is hereby given that an application
has been presented by Nine Stripes LLC dba
Arlie Dale’s Jug Liquor to the City of Salida
Local Liquor Licensing Authority for a Tranfer
of Liquor License for the Retail Liquor Store
License at 220 N. F Street.
A hearing on the application received Oc-
tober 8, 2024 will be held before the Local
Licensing Authority of the City of Salida,
Colorado at the hour of 6:00 p.m., or as soon
thereafter as may be heard, on Tuesday, De-
cember 3, 2024 in the City Council Cham-
bers, 448 East 1st Street, Salida, Colorado.
At said time and place, any interested per-
sons may appear to be heard for or against
the granting of said license.
LIQUOR LICENSING AUTHORITY
Kristi Jefferson, City Clerk
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